
 
 

 

 
 
 
Steven Rennie 
The Vale of Glamorgan Council 
Planning Department 
Dock Office 
Barry Docks 
Barry 
CF63 4RT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Reference:  2016/01427/OUT (SR2) 
Our reference: 10037505 
 
Dear Steven 
 
MOD Safeguarding – MOD St Athans 
 
Proposal: Residential development of up to 300 units and associated work, including 

the provision of public open space and strategic access points-Amended 
plans 

 
Location: Land off Cowbridge Road, St Athan 
 
Grid Ref: 301247, 169466 
 
 
Thank you for consulting the Ministry of Defence (MOD) on the above proposed development which 
was received by this office on 14/06/17.  I can confirm that the MOD has no safeguarding objections 
to this proposal. 
 
I trust this is clear however should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Debbie Baker 
 

Safeguarding Department 
Statutory & Offshore 
 
Defence Infrastructure Organisation 
Kingston Road 
Sutton Coldfield 
West Midlands 
B75 7RL 
 
Tel: +44 (0)121 311 3818 Tel (MOD): 94421 3818 
Fax: +44 (0)121 311 2218 
E-mail: DIO-safeguarding-statutory@mod.uk 

 
 www.mod.uk/DIO 
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